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Question:  
 
Dr Helgeby: … I cannot give you all of the comparable figures on the military side.  
Senator Cormann: We might take that on notice.  
Dr Helgeby: We will take that on notice.  
 
Answer: 
 
Long Term Cost Reports are prepared every three years for the Australian Government 
superannuation schemes. These include estimated notional employer contribution rates that 
would be required to fund benefits accruing for the three years following the report.  
 
The 2014 Long Term Cost Reports, prepared by Mercer and the Australian Government 
Actuary, included notional employer contribution rates for the main Australian Government 
superannuation schemes as follows: 
 

Public Sector Superannuation      22.6% of salary  

Commonwealth Superannuation Scheme    18.3% of salary 

Military Superannuation Benefits Scheme    33.2% of salary  

Defence Force Retirements and Death Benefits   35.9% of salary 

 


